20 April 2019
Prof Umberto Berardi
Editor-in-Chief
Canadian Acoustics
Object: Re-Submission of Manuscript entitled “The effect of bilingualism on speech evoked brainstem responses recorded in quiet and in noise”
Dear Dr. Berardi,

Enclosed please find a revised manuscript entitled: “The effect of bilingualism on speech evoked brainstem responses recorded in quiet and in noise”. I would like to submit the revised manuscript for consideration in view of publication in Special Issue of Canadian Acoustics: Audiology and Neurosciences. All the comments and suggestions of the reviewers’ comments were taken in consideration and had been applied to the manuscript. Significant changes were applied to the whole paper (ex: Two-way ANOVA (instead of one way) was applied to the data and two Tables were added to the manuscript to improve the results section). The study was conducted in respect of basic ethical consideration for the protection of human participants in research. The study was approved by the Office of Research Ethics and Integrity at the University of Ottawa. There is not copy righted material in this manuscript. There is not a real conflict of interest related to the manuscript. 
I would like to thank you, Dr Valentin and the independent reviewers for the supportive and pertinent comments. I trust that the revised manuscript is satisfactory. 
Please, do not hesitate to contact me if any additional information is required. I can be reached by phone at (613) 562-5800 ext. 8300 or by e-mail at amineh.koravand@uottawa.ca
Sincerely,

Amineh Koravand, Ph.D.
Associate Professor




Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology Program

University of Ottawa, Canada 451 Smyth, 

Ottawa, Ontario, Canada 

K1H 8M5



Fax:(613) 562-5428
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